
THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 

 

Sunday, November 10 
10:00 am Sunday Worship 
11:15 am Sunday School for all ages 
12:00 pm Manna Friendsgiving - Youth Center 
6:00 pm Youth Group - Youth Center 
 
Monday, November 11 
1:00 pm Building & Grounds - Parlor 
2:00 pm Leadership Team - Zoom 
 
Tuesday, November 12 
9:30 am Worship Planning - Zoom 
4:15 pm First Beats  
4:30 pm Food Pantry  
6:30 pm Manna - Youth Center 
 
Wednesday, November 13 
8:00 am Yoga  
9:00 am Dawn Patrol - Parlor 
11:30 am Prayer Group - Chapel 
12:00 pm Cuppa Inspiration - Facebook 
12:30 pm Food Pantry 
12:30 pm Lay Leader Project - Parlor 
2:00 pm Stephen Ministry - 310 
5:30 pm K College Rehearsal - Sanctuary 
 
Thursday, November 14 
9:30 am First Stitchers - Fellowship Room 
5:30 pm K College Rehearsal - Sanctuary 
5:45 pm Handbell Ensemble - Wesley Hall 
6:00 pm Grief Group - Chapel 
7:00 pm Chancel Singers - Choir Room 
 
Friday, November 15 
 
Saturday, November 16 
6:00 pm K College Performance - Sanctuary 



We’re glad you are our guest today!  

If you are worshipping with us for the first 

time, please stop by the Welcome Center. 

Child care with trained and fully vaccinat-

ed staff is provided on the second floor for 

infants through three-year-olds.  

Worship activities for children can be 

found on a cart outside the side sanctuary 

doors.  

LARGE print Bibles and Hymnals are 

available at the Park Street entrance.  

Hearing assistance devices are available 

at the Welcome Center. 

Today’s service is being livestreamed 

and recorded. You can request a free 

copy of the DVD from the office. You can 

find previous worship services on our  

website: http://www.umc-kzo.org/mp3.asp. 

You may view worship services on our 

YouTube channel: YouTube.com/c/

KALAMAZOOfirstunitedmethodistchurch  

 

UPCOMING WORSHIP 

 
Sunday, November, 17 

10:00 am Worship 
Rev. Matthew Weiler 
Thanksgiving Sunday 

Mark 13:1-8 
 

Sunday, November, 24 
10:00 am Worship 

Rev. Julie Kline 
“Ruled by Grace” 

Mark 18:33-37

 

Church Staff 
 

Rev. Julie Kline ........................ Lead Pastor 

Rev. Matt Weiler ....... Comm. Formation 

Jacqueline Stilger ......... Director of Music 

Julia Librizzi ............... Children & Families 

Thom Victor ...... Tech Support Specialist 

Bernie Foulk .................................. Organist 

Drew Bolton .......... Bldg. Superintendent 

Christine Landreville ...... Office Manager 

Christiane Stakely........... Office Assistant 

Jennifer Stupica ............. Communications 

Walt Whitfield ....................... Bookkeeper 

Bryan Heany ........... Lead A/V Technician 

Andrew Weare .................... Building Host 

Ava Loncharte ...................... Building Host 

Eamon Bronson ................... Building Host 

Jim Tiffany .................................... Custodian 

Ruth Butters ......... Young Adult Resident 

WORSHIP LEADERS 
 

Rev. Julie Kline, Rev. Matt Weiler, Kathy Braginton 

Organist: Bernie Foulk     

Cello:  Julia Brown              Guitar:  Rev. Matt Weiler 

Audio-Visual Team:   Bryan Heany, Drew Eaton,   
Kennedy Hayes, Lucas McGinnis, Zachary Jackson, 
Phil Van Orman 
 

Acolytes: Cora Welter & Hazel Welter 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Perks!  Please stop in the Perks Café area by the 

parking lot after worship for refreshments and        

fellowship!  

Name Tags.  If you ordered a name tag, it is now 

available for pickup at the Welcome Center.  

Spring Valley Elementary Food Baskets. Pick up 

your grocery bag today! On Sunday, November 17, 

our youth will be collecting non-perishable food 

items to be sorted and shared with families from 

Spring Valley Elementary. Paper grocery bags with 

a list of requested food items can be picked up on 

your way out of the sanctuary. Bring your full bags 

to worship on the 17th and we will dedicate these 

gifts by presenting them in worship during a time of 

special offering. Monetary donations are also being 

accepted to purchase turkeys and to provide lunch-

es for children during Christmas break provided by 

Communities in Schools. If you would like to make 

a monetary donation in lieu of food, please use the 

white envelopes in the pew pockets and write “SV 

Thanksgiving” on the envelope and the memo of 

your check. Thank you! 

Adult Academy Class. Led by Carol Hodges in the 

parlor, DOUBT is a class based on the  book/video, 

“Wrestling with Doubt: Finding Faith” by Adam 

Hamilton. We will look at the importance of doubt 

in the spiritual lives of Christians, as well as examin-

ing common beliefs with which many people strug-

gle. This class will meet Sundays through Dec. 8.  

Splendid Suppers for Seven. We have four hosts 

ready to welcome you into their homes beginning in 

December. Sign up for a date that works for you at 

the Welcome Center. For newcomers and repeat cus-

tomers alike! This is has been a fun event for all that 

have participated in past dinners. 

November/December Mission of the Month: Salva-

tion Army Angel Tree. Tags for gifts will be availa-

ble on the tree after Monday, November 11. Please 

return gifts unwrapped, with the gift tag attached, 

to the church by Sunday, December 15. Gift cards 

should be placed into the lock box (below the key 

box, behind Chris Stakely’s desk) for safekeeping. 

Thank you for supporting this ministry to 

make Christmas brighter for so many children! 
 

Audio/Visual Team Members Needed!  The 

church’s A/V Team offers ongoing opportuni-

ties to learn audio and video production skills 

through assisting with worship services, wed-

dings, memorials, and occasionally for other 

rental events. All skill levels are welcome. 

Training is provided to all volunteers. Sign up 

to help in accordance with your availability 

and interest. Please contact Lead A/V Techni-

cian, Bryan Heany, for more information by 

emailing bheany@fumc-kzo.org. 

Mom’s Night Out: Freezer Meal Prep/

Exchange Party. Please join us on Friday, Nov. 

22 in Wesley Hall (lower level of the church) 

from 6-9 pm. We will be cooking in the church 

kitchen and exchanging meals to stock your 

freezer. You will need to select a recipe that 

serves 4 or more people and bring supplies to 

make 4 batches of that recipe. Each person will 

go home with 4 freezer meals. Please email 

Julia at jlibrizzi@umc-kzo.org to RSVP to this 

event and for more info about what to bring.  

Faith Milestones. Faith Milestones are those 

firsts as we grow in our faith. This is a youth 

group-style meeting for our 3rd grade 

through 5th grade children. Please join us at 

our next meeting on Sunday, November 17 

from 6-7:30 pm for a lesson on prayer. We 

will share dinner, fellowship, prayer and 

have some Thanksgiving-themed fun! 

Please email Julia at jlibrizzi@umc-kzo.org 

for more info.   

Generosity Capital Campaign. Thank you to 

all those who have submitted their 2025 Esti-

mate of Giving card for 2025! Your pledge is 

invaluable in helping us plan a balanced budg-

et for the new year. If you need an Estimate of 

Giving card, they can be found in the pew 

pockets.   
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